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Thursday, 26 November 2020 

 

RE: INSET Day 4th December 

 

Dear Parents & Carers,  

I hope that you are well during these unprecedented times and that you and your families continue 

to be safe.  

We are continually looking at ways to focus on how to adapt to the ever changing situation and part 

of this is the use of our INSET days that are calendared in before the start of the academic year. We 

are writing to remind you that there will be a staff INSET day on Friday 4th December.  

This means that the school will be closed to all students in Year 7-10 but remain open for those 

students in Year 11 who are completing mock exams.  

I am sure that you understand that these days are vitally important in helping staff to continue to 

develop the skills to ensure that the teaching and learning provision remains high quality throughout 

the pandemic including when students are accessing work from home.  

I wish you and your families well and hope that you continue to remain safe. 

Yours Sincerely,  

 

Mr A Barzey 

Headteacher 

Heron Hall Academy 
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